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Ames Police Investigate Fatality Accident 

On June 30, 2024, at approximately 4:03 p.m., Ames Police Department and Ames Fire 

Department responded to the area of Bloomington Road and Top O Hollow Road to investigate a 

report of a motorcycle crash with injury. 

First responders arrived to find a crashed motorcycle and the adult driver injured in the roadway. 

The motorcyclist was taken to an area hospital and pronounced deceased. The identity of the 

victim is being withheld pending notification of next of kin. 

The motorcyclist was not wearing a helmet.  

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Ames Police Department at 

(515) 239-5133 or the anonymous tip line (515) 239-5533. You may also contact Crime Stoppers 

of Central Iowa at (515) 223-1400.  Online anonymous tips may be submitted to 

www.crimestoppersofcentraliowa.com.  

 

Questions regarding this press release may be directed to Sergeant Amber Christian, Ames Police 

Department, at (515) 239-5134 or (515) 239-5133.  
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